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Freedom Eagles PTA Minutes
January 24, 2013

The meeting was called to order by Crystal Buswell at 6:00p.m.
In attendance
Nikki Pare, Farrah Williams, Shannon Ames, Karin Schroeder, Joyce Watson, Crystal Buswell

Crystal announced that the PTA now has 100% of the Freedom Elementary School staff as members. Karin will e-mail the music teacher, art teacher and gym teacher of their participation. They are not full time faculty, but should be included in 100% membership.
Approval of Treasurer’s Report
Joyce presented the Treasurer’s report. Farrah motioned to accept the report as presented.  Nikki seconded the motion.  All present voted in favor of approving the report as presented. The members discussed creating an itemized budget list (for incoming and outgoing expenses) to help plan for funds needed for future events.  Examples of events: PTA Convention, tubing party.                                                                                                                                                                                                    
Approval of Minutes
The minutes were presented by Farrah for the December 11, 2012 meeting.  Shannon motioned to accept the minutes as presented which was seconded by Nikki.  All present voted in favor of approving the minutes as presented. 
Old Business
PTA Convention: Crystal presented information about the Advocacy workshop and the Ethical Leadership workshops that she attended. Farrah shared information about the Outdoor Classroom and The CORE curriculum workshop. Karin stated that Freedom Elementary has teamed up with The Friends of the Library, and other organizations to apply for a grant to help fund and create a school garden on the school property. They will know if the funds and resources are available in the spring.  Karin also shared information about what Freedom Elementary is doing to align with The Common Core and help the students be successful.  
Tubing Event: Crystal stated that the children at Freedom Elementary would love to have a tubing event. The PTA will not be able to fund pizza and tubing for the students this year.  It was suggested that the PTA split the cost with parents by Shannon. Crystal will ask Jamie to look into the cost of tubing at King Pine.  Crystal &/or Jamie will present their findings at the next meeting.  
Questionaire/Survey for Parents: Crystal would like the PTA to put together a survey to get feedback from the parents and families of Freedom Elementary.  Karin suggested taking time to create a set of thoughtful questions and then create the survey with SurveyMonkey, an online survey website. The survey can be advertised for parents through a link on the parent page of the school website. The link can also be emailed to parents. Shannon will put a reminder on her weekly newsletter once the survey has been created.  
Karin took us all on a field trip into the hall to see what the PTA needs to take care of as far as art supplies & Christmas decorations. There is much more than expected! Crystal will organize a group to help put it away ASAP.
Crystal mentioned that Denise needs to get the Box Tops turned in by March 1 and would like to come up with a last minute classroom contest. Everyone agreed that a smoothie party would be a great reward for the classroom that collects the most Box Tops between now and February 13th! Crystal will put the word out in her newsletter. 
New Business  
New Fundraisers: Karin suggested “Square One Art” as a successful fundraiser.  Shannon mentioned “My Coke Rewards” as another fundraiser that would help the school earn points toward school materials and art supplies. 
Giving Tree: Nikki shared the idea of a “classroom tree”.  The tree has leaves labeled with “wish list” items for the classrooms. The PTA helps to supply the items listed. 
Blood Drive: On February 28, 2013, there will be a blood drive held at the school.  Shannon asked for donations of sweet snacks or beverages for the event.  A volunteer is still needed for the 5-8pm shift. Joyce will look into donations for the blood drive.  
Next meeting: February 13, 2013 at 6pm.
Motion to adjourn was made at 7:25 p.m. and was passed unanimously.   
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